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Important Dates for Term 3 2011 
 

September   

23
rd

 Friday Last Day of Term 3 

October   

10
th

  Monday First day of Term 4 
 

PrincipalΩs Message 
 

Dear Parents 
It has been my great pleasure to have been the Acting Principal at Kambrya College this term. The term 
has been extremely busy, eventful and rewarding. The highlight of this term has been receiving the keys to 
our new double gymnasium, which is now fully functioning. The opening of the gym was celebrated with a 
9am to 9pm sport-a-thon this week. This event was thoroughly enjoyed by all staff and students. A big 
thank you to all involved in organising this event. Another highlight of the term was our participation in the 
School Rock Eisteddfod Challenge held in the Hisense Arena on the 18th August, 2011. As usual the 
students and their hardworking teachers did us proud on the night. We took four of the coveted awards: 
Choreography, Performance Skills, Sets and Costume.  
 

The Vertical Sub-Schools engaged in several inter-house activities this term including basketball and Guitar 
Hero. Our students continue to embrace the idea of making their Sub-School the best and most successful 
in the college, which is evident by the large number of students who participate in the interschool activities. 
Bulen-Bulen is still at the top of the leader board, closely followed by Gwonawa. Congratulations to all who 
have participated.  
 

It is now the countdown to the final exams for our year 12 students. Teachers are working very hard to 
ensure that our students are prepared for their exams so that they are able achieve their best. To help with 
this, holiday revisions classes have been organised. Year 12 Exams start on the 3rd October, 2011.  
 

Our 1-to-1 netbooks at years 7 to 9 continue to add value to the learning environment. Staff and students 
are becoming proficient users. We encourage all students to ensure they complete all the set holiday 
homework. 
 

I am very grateful for the support and well wishes I received from the school community this term. Our 
dedicated staff continue to ensure that we ñmaintain an orderly learning environmentò and ñfocus on 
what matters mostò. In particular I would like to thank our assistant principals Jo Wastle, Fiona Foreman 
and Kylie Williams for all their efforts this term. I look forward to working once again with our Principal, 
Michael Muscat. 
 

Enjoy the term break and be safe. 
Nalini Naidu 
Acting Principal 
 

Principal position appointment 
 

It is with great pleasure that, after a substantial and rigorous application process, I am now able to 
announce that Mr Michael Muscat has been appointed to be the next substantive Principal of our school. 
 

Michael has an incredible passion for Kambrya College and I am confident that he is the right person to 
lead the school in the next stage of its journey.  On behalf of the School Council I wish him all the very best 
in this role and look forward to his return as we head into the final term of the year. 
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for their understanding and support during this 
time.  In particular I would like to express my sincere thanks to Mrs Nalini Naidu for stepping into the 
position of Acting Principal.  Nalini has performed the role in a very professional and competent manner 
that has seen the school move seamlessly through this period. Thank you Nalini; you are a great asset to 
this school. 
 

Regards, 
David Denny (School Council President: Kambrya College) 
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LATER YEARS News 
 

Year 12 Examinations 
 

The Year 12 examinations are fast approaching and students are reminded that they should check their 
2011 Exam navigator for information specific to each of their exams. 
 

As mentioned in the last newsletter, Year 12 teachers will be offering a number of scheduled examination 
preparation classes during the first week of the school holidays. All classes will be held in D Block, and 
students may also use the study room facilities during the week for personal study. Students will not be 
required to wear uniform for holiday classes. Please note that the Canteen will not be open, but students 
may go to the adjacent shops during recess and lunch breaks. 
 

Holiday class timetable: 
 

TIME  MONDAY  26
th

  TUESDAY 27
th

  WEDNESDAY 28
th

 THURSDAY 29
th

 

9:00 

English: 

Introduction  

English: Section A  

German 

Accounting 

Chemistry 

Systems 
Psychology  

English Language 

10:45 RECESS BREAK 

11:00 
English: Section B  

English: Section C 

Biology 

IT 

Media 

Design & 

Technology 

Further Maths 

ESL 

12:45 LUNCH BREAK  

1:30 
Literature 

PE 

Philosophy 

Methods 
Music 

HHD  

(1.30 ï 3.15pm) 

Specialist Maths 

(1.00 ï 3.30pm) 

3:15 FINISH 

 

VCAA Examination Timetable 
All scheduled VCAA examinations, excluding performance and LOTE oral exams, are held at the College in 
the Later Years building (D Block). Students are required to be at school at least 30 minuted prior to the 
commencement of the exam. School uniform must be worn for all written exams. 
  

Thursday 3
rd

 November 9am               English & ESL 

Friday 4
th

 November 

9am               Biology 

11.45am       Further Mathematics Exam 1     

 

Monday 7
th

November 
11.45am       Further Mathematics Exam 2 

3pm              Psychology 

Tuesday 8
th

 November 
9am              Mathematics Methods CAS Exam 1 

3pm              Health & HD 

Wednesday 9
th

 November 

9am              Design & technology; VET Community Services 

11.45am      Maths Methods(CAS) ï Exam 2 

3pm              Sociology 

Thursday 10
th

 November 
9am              Specialist Maths Exam 1 

3pm              English Literature 



Friday 11
th

 November 

9am               Drama 

11.45am       Accounting; Dance 

3pm             Specialist Maths Exam 2; VET Interactive  

                     Digital Media 

Monday 14
th

 November 

9am               Chemistry; VET Business 

11.45am       IT Applications 

3pm              PE; Philosophy 

Tuesday 15
th

 November 

9am               Studio Arts; VET Electrotechnology 

11.45am       Physics 

3pm             Legal Studies 

Wednesday 16
th

 November 

9am              VET Hospitality (Kitchen); VET IT; Music;  

                     VET Sport & Rec 

11.45am      Visual Communication & Design 

3pm              History: Revolutions 

Thursday 17
th

 November 

9am              VET Music Industry 

11.45am      International Studies; LOTE Vietnamese 

3pm              English Language 

Friday 18
th

 November 

9am              Systems Engineering 

11.45am       LOTE Japanese SL 

3pm              Business Management 

Monday 21
st
 November 

11.45am      Media 

3pm              LOTE: Chinese FL; German 

Tuesday 22
nd

 November 

9am              VET Financial Services 

11.45am      LOTE: French; Spanish; Greek 

3pm              LOTE: Chinese SL & Chinese SL  

                    Advanced; Italian 

Wednesday 23
rd

 November 11:45am      LOTE: Indonesian FL & Indonesian SL 

 

Year 12 End of Year Activities & Valedictory 
The end of the year is fast approaching, with a number of important celebratory events scheduled for 
students and parents.    On Wednesday 26th October there will be a whole school assembly to congratulate 
and farewell Year 12 students, followed by a special Year 12 assembly to celebrate their achievements.  All 
Year 12 students must attend this day.  Most VET courses will be concluded for the year by this day, 
however all students have been advised to clarify this with their providers and where possible negotiate 
early completion of their modules.  The last day of school and Year 12 Activity Day will be on Thursday 27th 
October. Students will be provided with brunch and taken to a mystery location for activities and 
entertainment. Students will receive further information and a permission notice at the beginning of Term 4. 
Please be reminded that payments for the Valedictory Dinner (Friday 2nd December, Caulfield Racecourse) 
can now be made at the office, and final payments are due by October 14th.  Ensure that you return the 
ticket request form with your payment (students received these during week 7). Please contact the office 
should you wish to set up a payment plan for either of these events. 
 

Year 11 End of year Exams, Commencement program & finishing dates 
Exams will be scheduled from Monday 7th ï Friday 11th November.  The Examination timetable will be 
published in the coming weeks.  For Year 11 students completing a Year 12 subject, they are not expected 
to attend classes on the day of their year 12 examination. If their year 12 examination falls during the Year 
11 exam period, students should inform the Later Years office as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 



The Commencement program (formerly Orientation) for 2012 Year 11 & 12 students will begin on Monday 
14th November. This is an essential introduction to the year 12 program and all students are expected to 
participate. The last day of the program and the final day for (current) Year 10s and 11s will be Friday 
December 2nd.  
 

Please note that failure to attend and participate in all components of the Year 11 or Year 12 
Commencement Program is unacceptable, and failure to do so will jeopardise a studentôs place in the Later 
Years. 
  

Year 11 Students: progression to Year 12 
Year 11 VCE students should be aware that they are required to pass a minimum of 10 units (including at 
least one unit of English) in order to progress to Year 12. Intermediate VCAL students who do not meet the 
required competencies for all 10 Units of study (including their VET) will not be eligible for their Intermediate 
Certificate. Students who do not successfully meet outcomes in one or more of their subjects will be 
required to attend an interview with the Sub School Leaders before their Year 12 enrolment is accepted. If 
you have any questions regarding your childôs progress, contact their home group teacher, or one of the 
Sub-school leaders, Anna Dollman, Keith Perry, Adam Hands or Sarah Chase on 9707 7645.. 
 

2012 Year 11 & 12 
2012 VCE and VCAL students will be provided with a provisional timetable in the early weeks of term 4. If 
you have concerns about your course selection or wish to make a change, please see the Later Years 
Leadership Team or the Careers office as soon as possible. 
 

2012 Year 12 Orientation Camp 
Some important information regarding the 2012 Year 12 Orientation Camp has been posted home this 
week. This camp is an excellent opportunity for students to prepare themselves for their final year of 
schooling, and all commencing Year 12 students are expected to attend. Please contact Anna Dollman on 
9707 7645 if you require any additional information about the camp. 
 

New Year 12 Assistant Sub-school Leader 
Mrs Hannah Fisher has now commenced her family leave and the Later Years team would like to thank her 
for all of her hard work over the past four years with our Year 11 and 12 students. Mr Adam Hands will be 
taking over the role of Year 12 Assistant Sub School Leader. If you have any questions regarding your 
childôs progress in Year 12, you can contact Adam, or the Sub school Leader, Anna Dollman on 9707 7645. 
 

Senior VCAL Graduation Interviews ï Monday 24
th

 ï Tuesday 25
th

 October 
This year all Senior VCAL students are preparing portfolios of their work to demonstrate competency 
against the outcomes in all learning strands.  A compulsory component of their successful graduation will 
be participation in a Graduation Interview.  These interviews are expected to run for approximately 15-20 
minutes, and will be conducted by a panel of teachers.  All students will be expected to prepare and 
participate effectively.  Students will be expected to dress formally, and the interviews used to assess oracy 
outcomes.  Students are only expected to attend their interview on these two days.  No other formal 
classes will be running for Senior VCAL students.  Supervision can be arranged for students if required.  An 
information letter will be provided to students and parents in early term four outlining these arrangements.    
 
 
 

SPECIAL News 

 

 

KAMBRYA'S 10 Year ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATION 
 
We are looking for volunteers to form a working bee to help organise the celebration of our 10 year 
anniversary. 
Please contact Jeri Fox on 9707-7600 if you are interested. 
 

 
 



Student Connectedness News 
 

Sub School Competitions 
Term 3 Wrap Up 

Term 3 was jam packed full of competitions and it was great to see a number of different students representing their sub 
schools. The academic competition this term focused around performing arts, with Guitar Hero Fever taking over the 
school! All sub schoolôs had a good turnout at qualifying with the top 3 performers from each moving through to the 
Grand Final. 
The Guitar Hero Grand Final was held on Monday 29th August in front of a huge crowd in B1! All finalists did 
exceptionally well and displayed a lot of skill. A special mention to Amelia Lancashire from Warin for being the only 
female representative in the finals!!! The students played 2 rounds of battles before the final 3 students played for 
points. The students taking out the top spots were: 

First Place:   Daniel Shuttleworth GWONAWA 10A 
Second Place: Callum Barrett  BULEN BULEN 10A 

Third Place:  Ronnie Feeney   JUMP START 9 
The term 3 sporting competition was basketball and each sub school had separate teams for year 7, 8 and 9/10 

combined, all filled with eager participants with some outstanding basketball skills. The first qualifying round saw Warin 
face off against Gwonawa and the second qualifying round with Mirrim verses Bulen Bulen. All Grand Finals 

were tough matches and all competitors should be very proud of the team work and sportsmanship they displayed both 
on and off the court. 

The year 7 Grand Final winner was GWONAWA (15) who defeated BULEN BULEN (10) in a very close game. 

The year 8 Grand Final winner was GWONAWA (22) who defeated BULEN BULEN (14). 

The year 9/10 Grand Final winner was BULEN BULEN (21) who defeated WARIN (18) 

Well done to all competitors in both competitions!!!! 
So the Final House Points Board for Term 3 looks likeéé. 

GWONAWA MIRRIM BULEN WARIN 

201 122 228 172 
 

Keep your eyes peeled for Term 4ôs Competitions!!!! 
Miss Stevens ï Sub School Competitions Coordinator 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CAREERS News 

 

CareerNews No 14; 16/09/11 

 

Reminders 
¶ La Trobe Uni Ψ¢ŀƭƪ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻǳǊΩΤ нт {ŜǇǘ ό.ŜƴŘƛƎƻύ ϧ ну {ŜǇǘ 

(Melbourne). Registration: www.latrobe.edu.au/talkandtour; 
Info: 1300 135 045.    

¶ Swinburne Hawthorn Ψ²ŀƭƪ ƴΩ ¢ŀƭƪΩΤ ²ŜŘ ну {ŜǇǘΤ Info: 
www.future.swinburne.edu.au/events.  

¶ Discover Deakin; Tues 27 Sept, all campuses; wŜƎΩƴ  
www.deakin.edu.au/future-students/campus-
toiurs/discover.php 

¶ VU Law School Open Day - Queen St campus, 12noon-2pm, 
Sunday 25 Sept; RegΩƴ: Ashley.sievwright@vu.edu.au.  

¶ Keeper for a Day ς Werribee/Healesville programs; 
www.zoo.org.au/Learning/Camps-Holidays.  

¶ Forensic Science - VIFM careers; 30 Sept; wŜƎΩƴΥ 
www.vifm.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/08/Careers-Day-
Registration-Form.pdf 

¶ Swinburne Science Experience ς Yrs 9/10;  20 ς 22 Sept; p 
8288 1001, www.scienceexperience.com.au 

¶ CHECK OUT MELBOURNE UNIVERSITY Ψ!ŎŎŜǎǎ 
!ƭƭ !ǊŜŀǎΩ allows students/families to explore 
Melbourne. Talk to staff, check entry requirements, 
talk to students. When: 9am-2pm, Fri 30 Sept; Info: 
p8344 6543; RegΩn:  
www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/accessallareas  

¶ Hands on Engineering at Melbourne ς taster - what 1
st
 

year engineering students study; When: 27 Sept; Where: Eng 
Design Studio 2, Ground Floor, Old Eng Building (Bld 173); 
Info tboon@unimelb.edu.auΦ wŜƎΩƴΥ 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/HOE-Maps; 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/HOE-Bridges   

INTERESTED IN SPORT COACHING AND  

TEACHING?  Victoria University has a new Sport 

Coaching degree. It has two streams, with the Physical 

Education specialisation being a three year course for 

students wanting a career in teaching with a 

sport coaching focus. After the degree, 

apply for a diploma of education or work as 

a sports coach, personal trainer, high 

performance manager, strength and 

conditioning coach. Info : www.vu.edu.au/courses/bachelor-

of-sport-coaching-abhs. See p 505 of VTAC Guide. 

FREE VCE LECTURES AT VICTORIA 

UNIVERSITY  ïThese are 

designed to assist Year 12 students in 

getting the edge with their exams. See 

www.vu.edu.au/freelectures for timetable. 

SCHOLARSHIPS ï Yr 12s are encouraged to apply; 

applications close Fri 21 Oct. on VTAC website - 

www.vtac.edu.au/scholarships.html. Also check 

scholarships on institution websites (eg 

www.monash.edu.au/scholarships). NOTE: RMIT has new 

$5,000 scholarships for property, construction or project 

management; See: www.rmit.edu.au/scholarships.  

WHAT IF MY ATAR IS NO T HIGH 

ENOUGH  

Some Year 12 students are concerned that they will not be 

able to access the university course of their choice due to 

their inability to achieve the required ATAR. This is NOT 

the finishé 

V If you want to go to university but your ATAR 
concerns you, there are schemes, courses and 
pathways to consider, including the following (many 
have lower ATAR requirements): 

¶ Complete the Diploma of Tertiary Studies at Monash 

in arts, business, business 

and commerce, education, 

IT, health promotion, 

nursing, social welfare, or 

science. See: page 300 

VTAC Guide  

¶ First complete a course at Monash College; see page 

277 of the VTAC Guide 

¶ First complete a course at MIBT  (Deakin Uni link); see 

page 272 of the VTAC Guide 

¶ Apply for the Early Achievers Program at ACU 

(www.acu.edu.au/eap)  

¶ Complete a Foundation Studies one year pathways 

course at Victoria Uni ; application form at 

www.vu.edu.au/courses/applying  

¶ Swinburne (Lilydale), La Trobe and RMIT  uniôs have 

access schemes applying to some schools 
www.lilydale.swinburne.edu.au/atarbonus; 

www.latrobe.edu.au/access/SALT.htm and  www.rmit.edu.au 
(search SNAP)  

¶ If eligible, apply for the Uni. ƻŦ .ŀƭƭŀǊŀǘΩǎ REEP scheme 
(www.ballarat.edu.au/reep)  

¶ Consider studying a related university course with a 
lower ATAR; if you do well you MAY be able to transfer 
to your desired course later  

¶ Start with a TAFE course in a related field; two years 

at TAFE often equals one year at uni  

¶ Complete a TAFE Diploma of Liberal Arts  ï a 

pathway into arts, social science and human-ities. 

Chisholm, Holmesglen, Kangan, Swinburne and VU 

have this Diploma, some with guarantees and points 

towards a degree  

¶ Consider a country/rural 

campus. ATARôs are often 

lower due to lower demand; 

most have accommodation 

¶ For nursing consider completing Division 2 at TAFE; 

apply early and do VETASSESS Test 

¶ Complete Cert IV in  Design (eg Box Hill, Chisholm, 

Holmesglen, NMIT, RMIT, Swinburne TAFEs) and 

work on your skills and folio; apply the following year 

for your desired course  

NEW ENGINEERING DEGREES AT RMIT  ï 
RMIT has two new Engineering degrees for 2012: 

¶ Bachelor of Engineering (Sustainable Systems 
Engineering) covers new technologies and engineering 
approaches for global sustainable development.  Learn 
to approach industry problems from a holistic point of 
view, and develop engineering system solutions that 

are socially, environmentally and 
economically sustainable in fields 
like renewable energy, logistics and 
transportation (VTAC Code 33271). 

Yr 11/12 workshop for this course, Wed 5 Oct; Info: 
www.rmit.edu.au/aeromecheng/sse.  

¶ Bachelor of Engineering 
(Biomedical Engineering) 
graduates will apply their skills in 
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the health and community services fields. There is 
growing demand for people to design and improve 
devices like cardiac monitors, artificial hearts, contact 
lenses, wheelchairs, artificial tendons and limbs (VTAC 

Code 33201) www.rmit.edu.au/programs/bp275. Yr 

11/12 Course Info Day ς Fri 30 Sept; Info: 
www.rmit.edu.au/eleceng/bioeng   

SWINBURNE NEWS -   
¶ Nursing Information Sessions ς Swinburne has 

information sessions for the Diploma of Nursing 
(Enrolled/Division 2). When: 6-8pm, 

28 Sept & 6 Oct; Where: Lecture 
Theatre LC Building, Lilydale; 

Register: 
www.future.swinburne.edu.au/events/nursing/    

¶ Engineering Design Seminar ς Hear from engineers 
about projects they have worked on in 

their careers; courses/career options. 
When: 7.30pm, 11 Oct; Where: 
Advanced Technologies Centre, 

Hawthorn; See: 
www.swinburne.edu.au/engineering/design/seminars/  

¶ Design and Film & TV session ς For 10-12s; info about 
these courses, pathways, industry 
placement; When: 6-8pm, Wed 21 

Sept; Where: PA Building, Prahran; 
Register: 

www.swinburne.edu.au/design/events  

NEW COURSES (NOT IN THE VTAC GUIDE) ï 

New courses are accredited after the VTAC Guide is 

published. Go to www.vtac.edu.au and find New, Cancelled 

and Amended Courses near the bottom of the screen. For 

example: 

¶ ENGINEERING/ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN AT 
MONASH ς This double degree is for students 

interested in civil engineering, with a thorough 
understanding of how buildings function. The 
architectural component enables students to express 
their building design in an innovative way while the 
civil engineering part enables students to understand 
the load path and design safety issues associated with 

architectural design.  Graduates, while not eligible for 
architecture registration, will be qualified engineers 
providing solutions to engineering and social problems 
through creative thinking and realistic applications to 
sustainable building. tǊŜǊŜǉΩǎ: English and maths 
methods; one of chemistry or physics; VTAC Code: 
29401 CSP.  

¶ NURSING (PRACTICE LEADERSHIP) AT ACU ς 
This is a stream in the B. Nursing, designed for students 
with outstanding academic ability and leadership 
potential. The intake is 25 students, offering mentoring 
by experienced clinicians and academics in nursing 
scholarship and practical leadership. VTAC Code: 10081 
(Ballarat), 12401 (Melb).  

HOLIDAY PROGRAMS AT BOX HILL 

INSTITUTE  - What about a holiday short course? 

V Maintain your Bicycle ς servicing/ tyre repair; bring 
own bike; When: 9am-3pm, 3-5 Oct; Cost: $85; Book: 
Nigel, ph 9286 9033/ 0417352170 

V 3D Modelling & Animation ς 5-day program; When: 
9am-4pm, 26-30 Sept and 3-7 Oct; Contact: 9286 9830 
or email m.caithness@boxhill.edu.au to book. 

V  Make your Music Audition or Folio stand out 

¶ Music Audition Preparation Day: Wed 28 Sept 
(www.boxhill.edu.au/courses/CI/Pages/audition-
preparation-sessions.aspx   

¶ Folio Preparation Sessions ς details, see: 
www.boxhill.edu.au/courses/CI/Pages/auditions-
interviews.aspx 

FOLIO PREPARATION AT RMIT  ï and career 

discovery days in Term 3 holidays (Yr 11 & 12). Info : 9925 8111, 

www.shortcourses.rmit.edu.au.  

HOLMESGLEN INSTITUTE OF TAFE  has 

announced that it will operate a city campus next year, 

located at 332 St Kilda Rd. Course offerings include 

business, fashion, architectural and graphic design, 

recreational, fitness and health, early childhood education, 

language programs and interior decoration. Info ï email: 

citycampus@holmesglen.edu.au.  
Compiled by; mwalker 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICES News 
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Moonlit Sanctuary Spring School Holidays  

Young Ranger Program 
 

Environmental Activities, Native Animal Care,  

Fun and Games during SPRING 2011. 
 

Monday 26th, Wednesday 28th, Friday 30th September, 
Monday 3th, Wednesday 5th, Friday 7th October 

 

Cost: $39.00 per day, or $105 for 3 days. 
Bookings essential - suitable 8-14 years. 

Hours: 10AM ï 3PM   
Wear closed-toe shoes and long pants and remember your hat. 

Lunches: BYO or available for $7.50 
 

Moonlit Sanctuary 
550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale 

Ph. 5978-7935 
Web: www.moonlit-sanctuary.com 

Open daily between 10am and 5pm 
 
 
 

 

SPECIAL BLUE LIGHT DISCO 
 

ALL SECONDARY SCHOOL STUDENTS ONLY 
 
 

SATURDAY 22
ND

 OCTOBER 
7PM ï 11PM 
COST $15 
 
 

BERWICK LEISURE CENTRE 
MANUKA ROAD, BERWICK 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.moonlit-sanctuary.com/


The Cardinia Cultural Centre is the premier function and events centre in Pakenham.  

Whether you are looking for a meeting room, a conference or expo space, a reception centre or an auditorium, you will 
find everything you need at the Cardinia Cultural centre to make your special event a complete and memorable 
success.   Some of our centres highlights are:  

Function and events rooms seating up to 500 guests            Partitioned are showing versatile room layouts 
Large workshop areas                                                            Full range of production equipment 
350 seat theatre / auditorium for dynamic presentation and productions 
Private meeting areas                                                            Reception and ticketing office 
Large, open spaces for displays                                            Ample on-site free parking 
Café and full catering services                                               Professional production company in residence 

We have such a large range of facilities available - give us a call today to discuss your needs!    Here is a snap shot of 
the events that we have coming up in the next few months that you, staff or families may be interested in: 

FREE School Holiday Movie - Babe - Friday 7th October - 11:00am Farmer hoggett wins a runt piglet at a local fair 
and young Babe, as the piglet decides to call himself, befriends and learns about all the other creatures on the farm.  
He becomes special friends with one of the sheepdogs, Fly.  With Fly's help, and Farmer Hogget's intuition, Babe 
embarks on a career in sheepherding with some surprising and spectacular results.   This show is free - why not bring 
a students down for holiday program, or set up a play date with the year levels?   

 
An afternoon with the Cardinia Civil Concert Band - Sunday 9th October - 2:00pm The Cardinia Civic Concert 
Band are a group of talented musicians of all ages who perform regularly at a variety of events and venues across the 
Shire.  This is a feature event - Don't miss it!  Adults: $20 Concession: $15 Children: $15 Family: $50  

 
The Legends of Rock 'n' Roll Return - Friday 14th October - 8:00pm Elvis, Jerry Lee Lewis and Wanda Jackson 
Tribute Show Starring: Rick Charles, Andrew King and Leslie Martin  
In the annals of Elvis Tribute Singers, Rick Charles stands above all.  Celebrated widely as a major casino performer 
he will perform all your favourite hits and memories.  Andrew King the wild man of the keyboard will play tribute to 
Jerry Lee Lewis.  This is a first for Cardinia and should not to be missed.  Enjoy all the hits from 'Great Balls of Fire' to 
'High School Confedential'.  Leslie Martin 'The Princess from Pakenham' returns to thrill with her tribute to the 1st lady 
of Rock 'n' Roll, Wanda Jackson. 
It's all here - 'Lets Have a Party', 'Right and Wrong, along with classic rock from the Golden Era.  Issi Dye, Master 
Showman will host a huge night or dancing and Good Ole Rock 'n' Roll. 
Show: $20 Dinner and Show: $45  
 
Road Safety Expo - Saturday 22nd October - 10:00am - 2:00pm Serious messages about road safety will come 
wrapped in a fun package at the Cardinia's Road Safety Expo and Family Fun Day.  The expo raises the awareness of 
road safety, and the need to keep safe on our roads.    FREE ENTRY  
 
Cup Eve Party with Australia's Most Wanted - Monday 31st October - 7:30pm Australia's Most Wanted are a five 
piece cover band playing all Australian content from the 0's to today.  Aussie artists covered are: AC/DC, The Angels, 
INXS, Midnight Oil, Cold Chisel, Hoodoo gurus, Daddy Cool, Mondo rock, Dragon, Powder Finger, Crowded House, 
Split Enz, Paul Kelly, Australian Crawl, Mental as Anything, The Living End, Grinspoon, etc.  All members of 
Australia's Most Wanted have been actively involved in the music industry for 15-20 years and know how to put on a 
great Aussie made show. 
General Admission: $14 Members: $12 6:00pm Pot and Parma special $22 before the show.  A La Carte menu also 
available  
 
New Years Eve Party with Gold Chisel - Saturday 31st December - 7:30pm Fronted by Andy Lutze, Gold Chisel 
are a hand picked group of some of the finest musicians in the country, reproducing what has been described as the 
closest thing to the real deal that one could possibly imagine.  Not only do Gold Chisel recapture the true sound and 
spirit of Cold Chisel, but they also recreate the energy and excitement that made Cold Chisel one of the biggest draw 
cards in the history of the Australian live music scene.  Absolute party time when Andy lutze portrays Jimmy Barnes 
and his super group. 
General Admission: $28 Members: $24 6:00pm Pot and Parma special $22 before the show.  A La Carte menu also 
available.  With all the above events how could you go past the Cardinia Cultural Centre for your next night out?  Get 
the social club together and organise company night out. 
If you would like to speak to us about holding your next function with us, or booking tickets to any of the above events 
please call on 1300 887 624 and we would happily speak to you about the various possibilities. 

 
Kr istie Bradford  | Customer Service Officer | Cardinia Shire Council (Wed, Thur, Fri) Ph: 1300 887 624 | Fax: 

5941 6717 Email: k.bradford@cardinia.vic.gov.au | Web: www.cardinia.vic.gov.au  PO Box 7 Pakenham VIC 3810 | Customer 

Service: 1300 787 624  
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